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 Minutes of meeting | Tuesday July 19th 2022 at 7pm 

1.  Acknowledgement of Country  

2.  Meeting attendees  

- Janine Marcus, Jane Stanton Gillan, Lisa Wentworth, Sarah Aldridge, Wandy 
Hochgrebe, Lara Cranfield, Warren Lee, Peter Silberberg  

- Apologies: Michelle Pullen, Viv Fantin, Maureen Flesser, Louis Trisley, Emma Rolley 

3.  Previous minutes 

The change of signatories to the bank account is a work in progress.  

Minutes were passed by Peter Silberberg, seconded by Wandy Hochgrebe  

4.  Treasurer’s report – see attached 

Applications for sport support payments to Che Butterfield and Evie Eastwell were 
approved. Janine to add a reminder to parents in the Breeze newsletter that travel support 
payments are available by application 

P&C membership and insurance have been renewed. 

5.   Principal’s report 

The Winter Arts festival was a great, very positive occasion.  

Janine thanked the P&C for endorsing the extra staff development day. The training was 2 
days of ‘8ways’ Aboriginal pedagogies / ways of learning and how they can be 
incorporated into teaching, discipline policies etc. The course covered non-linear ways of 
learning, creating and strengthening community links, non-verbal communication, land 
links and much more. 8ways is learning through culture, not teaching culture. It was really 
beneficial to have time with the whole staff together.  

Thank you to Sarah for being part of the head teacher maths recruitment panel. It was a 
successful outcome with Curtis Miles appointed as head of maths.  

Janine met with School Locker today. They are going to price the school shirts in hemp and 
also look at revisioning the school logo. A Caitlin Clarke design has been purchased by the 
school and could be incorporated into a new logo. School Locker will research what 
graphics can be Incorporated onto hemp clothing and also the longevity of hemp and care 
of items.  
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Jane MacGowan is coming back to school this term to hold consent workshops for Y8&10. 
Y7&9 consent workshops took place last term.  

The Y11 stage production ‘Rising’, based on real stories and experiences of flood and bush 
fire events and the community’s demand for action on climate change will take place at 
Byron Theatre 9th August and at the PAC on 11th and 12th August. Tickets are available. 

NESA has included the school in the named flood affected schools which means current 
Y12 student deadlines for major projects have been extended. This includes external 
practical exams, drama, music, etc.  No illness /misadventure forms are needed, a 
spreadsheet will be submitted and new deadlines advised.  

6.  SRC update 

No update this month due to school holidays 

7.  Parent information evening 

Survey responses – Most respondents were interested in practical parenting advice and 
setting boundaries with teens. P&C to discuss topics and put together a panel of experts.  

The P&C decided not to proceed with a Safe on Social talk at this event. Peter or Michelle 
to facilitate. Date tbc, after HSC exams. Venue: PAC.  

8.  Fundraising and grant applications update 

A grant application was made to Splendour in the Grass for $13k for computers. The grant 
recipients will be announced at the end of August.   

Wandy has been investigating the options for the colour run. Two companies were 
approached, one of which does St Finbars colour run. One company sets up the website 
and provides all the supplies. Students raise money and chose from the relevant price 
packs. This structure gives 60% of funds raised to the school, 30% is used for prizes for 
raising money and 10% is retained by the company. There is no upfront cost to the school. 
The other model requires a payment of $1500-3000 to buy supplies, then the school has 
to recoup the costs through tickets sales etc. Lara to consult with SRC to discuss options 
for raising funds or selling tickets.  

Emma submitted an overview of the trivia night. Sue Charles has advised the golf club has 
availability to host the trivia night on 17th Nov. It was agreed to proceed with this date. 
The golf club will charge $30 per meal. The ticket price will be set to include a donation to 
the fundraising. The P&C will launch the raffle at the start of term 4 and start collecting 
prizes at the beginning of Sept.  

9.  Other business and close 

Next meeting August 16th 2022 at 7-8.30pm.   
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Treasurer's Report – Tuesday 19 July 2022 
For period 22 June 2022 to 19 July 2022 

 
Administration Account Reconciliation Report 

Bank Balance as at date of last report – 21/6/22 $18,302.86 
     PLUS Deposits 1,295.48 
     LESS Withdrawals (1,024.88) 
GIVES Bank Balance as at date of this report – 19/7/22 18,573.46 
     PLUS Outstanding Deposits 0.00 
     LESS  Outstanding Payments (2,370.48) 
     LESS  Unpresented Cheques 0.00 
GIVES TOTAL FUNDS as at date of this report – 19/7/22 $16,202.98 

 
 
Notes to explain transactions for the period: 
 
Deposits  
$1,295.48   Winter Arts Festival Square Proceeds on behalf of BBHS (to be reimbursed) 
  
Withdrawals  
$100.00 Travel Support (Archie Brown 1st) - Chq 132 
$100.00 Travel Support (Archie Brown 2nd) - Chq 136 
$100.00 Travel Support (Harley Kent 1st) - Chq 130 
$100.00 Travel Support (Harley Kent 2nd) - Chq 137 
$624.88 BBHS Square Takings - Athletics Carnival - Chq 135 
  
Outstanding Deposits  
None  
  
Outstanding Payments  
$1,295.48  Winter Arts Festival Square Proceeds on behalf of BBHS 
$   161.00   P&C Association Liability Insurance 
$   154.00   P&C Personal Accident Voluntary Workers Silver 
$   560.00   PF9A Membership Fee for Federation of P&C 
$   100.00   Travel Support (Che Butterfield-Ward, state tennis)  
$   100.00   Travel Support (Evie Eastwell, state cross-country) 
  
Unpresented Cheques  
None  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Lisa Wentworth 
Treasurer 


